
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors 

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Approve KLJ Scope of Work - Airport Runway 
Re-bid 

         DATE:        April 6, 2021 

  

 
Background:  
 
The airport runway project needs to be re-bid.  KLJ has submitted the attached scope of work to 
complete the tasks necessary for the re-bid.  KLJ has confirmed that MNDOT will fund 75% 
($11,611.74) of the cost of the work, leaving the City’s share at 25% ($3,870.58). 
 
Recommendation:  
 
Motion to accept the scope of work submitted by KLJ for the airport runway and authorize the 
Mayor’s signature on the same. 
 


